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ADMINISTRATORS CORNER

We are in talks to doing maintenance to the picnic tables in the pavilion. 
We are creating plans and looking for volunteers to help things along 
before it gets too cold.
Be on the lookout for the latest Kenosha Moose Legion Committee 
raffle. The prize is a $100 gift card. All we need from you is to purchase 
squares, $2 each. The winner will be selected at the Membership 
Appreciation Party on December 24 or sooner if we sell out of squares.
We hold meetings of the Kenosha Moose Legion Committee on the 
second Tuesday of the month.
The next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, October 13, 2020, at 6:30 
PM.
Our Moose Legion committee is part of Wisconsin Moose Legion #31. 
The next Wisconsin Moose Legion #31 celebration is scheduled for 
Sunday, November 15, at the Saukville Moose Lodge at 1 PM. Lunch will 
be served at Noon.
Interested in higher degrees of service in the Moose? The Moose 
Legion is looking for some good Moose Lodge members. Talk with a 
Moose Legionnaire today.

Fraternally Yours,
Paul Baumeister, Kenosha Moose Legion Committee Chairman
Ron Horner, Wisconsin Moose Legion #31 Assistant Secretary

Kenosha Moose Legion Committee Fellowship News

Oct. 3 Movie Night: 
"Rocky Horror
Picture Show"

Oct. 24 Kid's Halloween
Party

Oct. 24 Trivia Night

Oct. 27 Orientation

Oct. 31 Adult Halloween
Party / Here After

Nov. 1st-7th Retention Week

Nov. 14 Trivia Night

Nov. 21 Miss Bull Moose

Nov. 28 Wreath Making

Dartball leagues are forming Monday October 5th, 2020. 
Three man / women teams. If interested stop in by 6:00 pm 
and inquire about starting up a team. Plenty of room for more 
to join up. 
Don't forget to sign up your friends and neighbors to join the 
Moose. We have lots of fun things to do and room for more. If you 
have an idea for a fun event let us know and we'll see about 
getting it started up.
Lodge, State and International sponsor incentives for signing up 
new and former members are posted on line at any of the web-
sites for you to see and take advantage of.

Fraternally yours, Richard Smart, Administrator
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NEWS FROM YOUR GOVERNOR

 Mark Schneider 
Joe Matteucci 
 Ron Horner  
Brian Shumway
Paul Baumeister 
 Mike Sandwisch 
Brian Vergenz
Doug Bolin 
Ken Duffy 
Doug Funk
Tim Shuler
 Rich Smart

Governor . . . . . . . . .
Jr. Past Governor . .
Jr. Governor . . . . . .
Prelate  . . . . . . . . . .
Treasurer . . . . . . . .
Trustee 1 Yr. . . . . . .
Trustee 2 Yr. . . . . . .
Trustee 3 Yr. . . . . . .
Outer Guard . . . . . .
Inner Guard . . . . . . .
Sgt. at Arms . . . . .
Administrator . . . . .

KENOSHA MOOSE
FAMILY CENTER

OFFICERS OF LODGE #286

GO TO MOOSE INTERNATIONAL OR CONTACT THE 
LODGE FOR MORE INFORMATION ON THIS PROGRAM

SIGN UP 
THREE NEW 

OR 
FORMER 

MEMBERS 
AND GET 

ONE YEAR 
FREE DUES

OCTOBER 
3, 2020

7:00 PM

MOVIE 
SUPPLIES 

AVAILABLE

 PROCEEDS  TO 
HELP REBUILD 

KENOSHA

Hello Everyone!
How you all doing? Good I hope.
Thanks to everyone for supporting your lodge during this Covid-19 thing and all the other stuff that's going on.
October 3rd we will be showing the Rocky Horror movie in the pavilion, weather permitting, otherwise we might 
have to show it inside. Also the October 24th trivia night too.
November 24th is the Miss Bull Moose Pagent, hope to see you all there, come on down and enjoy it.
The Packer parties are still going on. Thanks to Jim and Joe and their crew for putting them on.
Thanks to all that volunteer for what you do for our lodge. Thanks to Russ and Elsa Weller for doing trivia 
nights and the WOTM for the Miss Bull Moose Pagent event. Let's all work together and make these events a 
success.
Don't forget if you know of someone who is behind in their dues and get them to sign back up or anyone who 
wants to sign-up.
November 28th watch for the return of Family Fun Nights, should be a good time.
Your Gov, Mark Schneider
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MOOSE LEGION
FELLOWSHIP NEWS

For All The Current
Moose Legion 31 News

Visit our web site at:
http://moosepages.org/Home/legion31/

    Ron Horner 
Moose Legion 31 Asst Secretary

 Leon Rosko - Sports Chairman

KENOSHA MOOSE RIDERS
We have such exciting events being planned already 
for the year. Now is the time to join the Riders for 
2021. (no motorcycle necessary!)

SPORTS

MOOSE LEGION 
SHIRTS AND VESTS 
AVAILABLE IN THE 

LODGE OFFICE

Paul Baumeister
Kenosha Moose Legion President

Hi everyone and welcome to the Mooseriders section 
of your newsletter.

Such a busy summer we have been having. Hopefully 
you are all enjoying yours as well. 

Our board of officer and membership meetings are 
the first Thursday in October at the lodge. 

6:00 pm for officers and 7:00 pm for membership.

With that said, continue enjoying the summer season 
at the Moose. We are all very lucky to have this 
wonderful place to go to when we want to run into our 
Moose family. 

The Green Bay Packers have started their 2020-21 season, 3 and 0. There will be Packer parties each game day. They 
will be held outdoors in the pavilion area during the nice fall weather. You can also enjoy the games indoors in the Social 
Quarters. The Packers play October 5th with a Monday night game, 7:15 pm start vs. Atlanta at home. The 11th is a bye 
week. October 18th is a 3:25 pm start vs. Tampa and Tom Brady, in Tampa and the 25th at Houston, a noon kickoff. We 
have lots of room both inside and outside to enjoy the games.
The outside activities are winding down. Softball is done, Wednesday night baggo will toss as long as the weather holds 
out. The refreshment stand will be open those nights.  
We are fortunate to have so much room and facilities, not only for sports, but weekly live bands and use by our members 
for parties and picnics or just going for a walk around the grounds.
Two state tournaments are so far on the docket; Dartball January 9th 2021 at Marinette and co-ed darts in Green Bay 
February 6th. You can enter at the Wisconsin State Moose website. State bowling will be in Monroe March 13 through 
April 18, 2021. Registration sheets are available at the lodge.  State pool has been postponed till 2021. 
All activities at Mooseheart and Moosehaven have been cancelled. There will be no tree lighting at Mooseheart or senior 
dinner. We will be sponsoring several graduates. Nothing has been posted for the 2020 holiday lights display.
Results for the Monday and Wednesday golf will be in the November issue.
November will be the start of Monday and Wednesday morning golf leagues. Andy Burger chairs both days.
Notes; Use of our outside facilities increased by tenfold this past summer. Thanks to AD Rich Smart, Gov. Mark Schneider 
and the rest of the board members for their support and help. Thanks to Debbie Allen for the bands, Kim Schneider for all 
her help, grounds keeper Andy Burger, the bartenders, members and all who volunteer to make our Lodge best in the 
state. Leon -1+1=1                                                                                                                                                      
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UP COMING EVENTS

TRIVIA NIGHT WITH 
ROCKIN RUSS 

OCTOBER 24, 2020
5:30 PM / FOOD

WOMEN OF THE MOOSE 

COOKBOOKS

FOR SALE 

$10.00 EACH

OCTOBER HALLOWEEN PARTIES

KID'S HALLOWEEN

OCTOBER 24TH

TRUNK-OR-TREAT
NOON TILL 2 PM

ADULT HALLOWEEN

OCTOBER 31ST
7:00 PM 

BAND: HERE AFTER
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Vacant
Vicky Lubecke
Kellee Chwala
Vacant
Elsa Weller
Bonnie Price
Diane Smart
Cassie Thew

Senior Regent . . . . . . . . . . . . . .
Jr. Regent . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .
Jr. Grad. Regent . . . . . . . . . . . .
Chaplain . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .
Secretary/Treasurer . . . . . . . . .
Recorder . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .
Guide . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .
Asst. Guide . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .

CHAPTER #155
OFFICERS/APPOINTED OFFICERS

ADDRESS CHANGE?
We get many newsletters back each mailing that have address changes. These cost the Lodge. If you move, 
are planning a move or going away. please call the Lodge or drop a note in the office door with your new or 
temporary address. This will save the Lodge money on postage and will also ensure that you will continue to 
receive your newsletter.

PLEASE REPORT ILLNESS AND/OR DEATH
TO THE LODGE OFFICE

The Lodge office would greatly appreciate being notified of all members 
illnesses and especially when someone passes. Members, please 
help us when you know of someone who is sick or has passed. Call 
(262) 657-7831 to notify the Lodge. Thank you.

Moose Paper
 October 2020 
Monthly
2.25 per issue 
Kenosha Moose 
Family Center 3003  
30th Avenue 
Kenosha, Wisconsin

Published Title . . . . . . . . . .
Issued Date . . . . . . . . . . . .
Statement of Frequency . .
Price with Membership . . .
Authorized Organinzation .

IDENTIFICATION STATEMENT

 Let us know if you would like to be a sub. There is also card playing on 
Tuesday Nights at 7:00 PM. For any questions call Dianne 
Hegewald at 515-8528.

EUCHREEUCHREEUCHREEUCHREEUCHRE
We play Euchre every Thursday at 7:00 PM. Call us 
if you would like to sign up to play. We always have 
a great time. 

Wow! What a year we’ve had. Let’s face it, the only thing constant this year is change! While most of the changes have 
been challenging, there are a lot of opportunities they have provided for us. While quarantined we were able to slow our 
lives down like never before. We got to take time for our immediate families who in today’s world are often so busy 
shuffling around between sports and social activities that there often isn’t time for a home cooked meal. A lot of people 
made more meals in those months than they had in the prior years, maybe even some bread! The Moose has been no 
different, we adapted as the quarantine lifted and the social quarters reopened. We came back together, In smaller 
groups, trying to remain physically distant, but longing to be social. We carry our masks and spend more time outside, 
and are blessed by the beautiful facilities that we have. We are family, reuniting after a long absence. The WOTM board 
is also going through a change with the resignation of our Senior Regent. We are currently forming a nomination 
committee. The slate will be read on October 6, 2020 and the vote will be taken on October 20. We are working on filling 
now vacant chair positions as well, so please stay tuned for your committee assignments. 

Christmas in October is here! At our meeting on October 6th bring your donations for Mooseheart and Moosehaven for 
our annual Parade of Stockings! Watch for the Rockers in the Social Quarters as well... you know we love this 
competition!!!

October 24th will be our trunk-or-treat style Halloween Party at noon, please make sure to register your kiddos! We are 
still looking for volunteers. The adult Halloween Party will be on Halloween, October 31, get those costumes ready!

Watch for Membership Retention Week Activities posted in the Lodge for the week of November 1-7!

Packer Parties are in full swing, we still have live music on Friday nights, Saturdays are a blast with movies and trivia. 
Come on down to the lodge and spend some time, bring a friend. We need your help with membership. Our members are 
the key to our success. We miss you! Come home soon.

WOTM NEWS
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11 13 15

18 20 24

Sunday Monday

OCTOBER 2020
MOOSE Planner

Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

6:30 PM WOTM Board Mtg
6:30 PM Moose Legion Mtg
7:00 PM Cards
7:30 PM LOOM
       Membership Mtg

6:30 PM Joint Board Mtg
7:00 PM LOOM Board Mtg
7:00 PM Cards
7:30 PM WOTM Bus. Mtg.

7:00 PM LOOM
                Board Mtg.
7:00 PM Cards
7:30 PM WOTM
             Welcome Mtg.

12

LODGE HOURS

21 22

7:00 PM Euchre
6:30 PM Cribbage
7:00 PM Line Dancing

BANDS

3

4

MONDAY & WEDNESDAY 
9:00 AM - CLOSING

 TUESDAY
2:00 PM - CLOSING

THURSDAY
2:00 PM - CLOSING

FRIDAY
2:00 PM - CLOSING

SATURDAY
12:00 NOON - CLOSING

SUNDAY
11:00 AM - 5:00 PM

23 

5 6

7:00 PM Euchre
6:30 PM Cribbage
7:00 PM Line Dancing

2

7:00 PM Cards
Member Orientation

19
7:00 PM Euchre
6:30 PM Cribbage
7:00 PM Line Dancing

97 8

26 2725

1

28

7:00 PM Euchre
6:30 PM Cribbage
7:00 PM Line Dancing

16

Band: 
Yard Dogs

 Kitchen open  4pm

17 

Band: 
Bobby Way
Kitchen 

open  4pm

Band:
CLASSICS 

 Kitchen open 4pm

Band:
Barrcasters
 Kitchen open 4pm

29 30 31

10

7:00 PM Euchre
6:30 PM Cribbage 
7:00 PM Line 
Dancing

Band; 
Joe Kadlc

14

Kitchen open 4 pm

Victoria's Cafe Friday fish fry at the Moose has been a 
great experience to our members. Every Friday they 
have been offering special entrées each week. We are 
still doing carry-out only at this time. Call 
262-620-5759 to place your order and get your time to
pick up.

Victoria's is now offering to relieve the stress of 
graduation parties, showers, weddings, funeral 
luncheons and any occasion from now on as our 
exclusive caterer. The Moose has limited dates 
available inside and out to accommodate your  needs.
Please check us out and reserve your date now. 
Contact the lodge 262-657-7831 to book the hall or 
pavilion.
Victoria's will gladly customize a menu for your party 
and budget needs.

SUPPORT MOOSEHEART 
& MOOSEHAVEN

ROCKY HORROR 
PICTURE SHOW

7:00 PM

TRIVIA NIGHT 
5:30 PM 

KID'S HALLOWEEN 
PARTY NOON

ADULT 
HALLOWEEN 

PARTY

HERE AFTER

Oct 3 Yard Dogs
Oct 9 Bobby Way
Oct 16 The Classics
Oct. 23 Barrcasters
Oct. 30 Joe Kadlc
Oct. 31 Here After
Nov. 6 Cows in Shade
Nov. 13 Mean Jake
Nov. 20 Here After
Nov. 27 Squad 51
Dec. 4 The Classics

MISS BULL 
MOOSE PAGENT

NOVEMBER 21, 2020
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MOOSE TALES GAZETTE SPONSORS
PLEASE SUPPORT OUR SPONSORS THEY MAKE THIS PUBLICATION POSSIBLE

Residential • Commercial

(414) 694-9090
7803 60th Avenue

Kenosha, WI 53142

PH: 262-942-8572
www.acskenosha.com

Heartfelt TrainingHeartfelt TrainingHeartfelt TrainingHeartfelt TrainingHeartfelt Training
LLCLLCLLCLLCLLC

AHA Adult/Infant CPR   First Aid
Philips AED Sales & Support

SOS Technologies
Paul J. Schlereth
K. F. D. Paramedic

Heartfelttraining@sbcglobal.net

262-945-7690

ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS 
HERE

CALL: 262-657-7831

RON BARTH MASONRY

PH: 262-942-8572
www.acskenosha.comQUALITY USED CARS & TRUCKS

SALES • SERVICE • DETAILING

7906 SHERIDAN RD. KENOSHA WI 53143
PH 262-654-6500

www.autoworlddeals.com

GUARANTEED CREDIT
APPROVAL

E-MAIL; sbarter@wi.rr.com



Non-Profit Organization
U.S. POSTAGE

PAID
Permit No. 242
Kenosha, WI

Loyal Order of Moose
Kenosha Lodge #286
3003 30th Avenue
Kenosha, WI 53144

ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED

Child's Name: ___________________ Age ____ Boy ______ Girl _______ 

Child's Name: ___________________ Age ____ Boy ______ Girl _______ 

Child's Name: ___________________ Age ____ Boy ______ Girl _______ 

Child's Name: ___________________ Age ____ Boy ______ Girl _______ 

Parent or Guardian's Name: __________________________

Member I.D. #: ____________________________________

KID'S HALLOWEEN PARTY
OCTOBER 24, 2020

NOON TILL 2 PM
MOOSE MEMBER CHILDREN FREE / NON-MOOSE 

MEMBER GRAND CHILDREN $10.00




